
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Assiniboine Park Zoo Closed January 10 – 14 for Maintenance 
 
For immediate release: Winnipeg, January 7, 2022 – As part of the Assiniboine Park Conservancy’s 
ongoing commitment to delivering excellent visitor experiences, the Assiniboine Park Zoo will be closed to 
the public from Monday, January 10 through Friday, January 14, 2022.  
 
Work planned for the annual closure week includes minor repairs, painting, and deep cleaning in 
buildings throughout the Zoo. Visitor services, retail, and food and beverage operations within the Zoo will 
also be closed during this time.  
 
The Zoo will remain open this weekend with regular hours of operation (9 a.m. to 4 p.m.) before closing 
on Monday. 
 
Following the maintenance closure, the Zoo will resume regular hours of operation on Saturday, January 
15, 2022. 
                                                      

- 30 - 
 
For interviews and information requests, please contact: 
Laura Cabak, Director, Public Relations & Communications 
Cell: 204-795-0091 | Email: lcabak@assiniboinepark.ca 
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